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2010 and takes this opportunity to present you its  

http://sites-archeologiques.perso.sfr.fr 
website's first News memo.  

These memos will keep you informed about its progress in 2011. During the last weeks, we 
already added  

 a new section about Phoenicia,  
 a video which introduces it (see our section "Who are we?"),  
 a report on the shape of ancient amphoras from the Mediterranean area,  
 a section dedicated to collectors... 

Many other evolutions are to come, and some cooperations could help us to enrich its content.  
 
If you wish to receive our News memos, please answer this mail while writing "I subscribe" in the "subject" 
area. If you don't want them any more, just mention "Cancel my subscription" (sounds logical !) 
 
Of course, all comments or suggestions are welcome !  
With our best wishes and regards,  
 
     The webmaster - René Kauffmann 
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